
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:45:11 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 6:06 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Candace  Beaupre

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am currently spending more in gas for my home with 2 people living in it than I did when there 5 people living in
it. We work full time and use much less in heating water and the home that we use to. This is nothing but a greed
grab. Your CEO’s do not need to make a tenth of what they do, riding on the backs of others. I’m tired of paying for
their posh homes and lavish lifestyles, while I struggle to keep a roof over my head, food on my table and  it froze in
the winter.
Enough is enough.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




